August 24, 2020

If you are a Moose Lake homeowner whose pier was installed by Complete Piers you are probably aware
that following the installation of piers in the Spring of 2021 Complete Piers will no longer be servicing
Moose Lake. We believe there are 17 homeowners who currently use Complete Piers and ideally we
would find one company to service all 17 piers. If you have suggestions or would like to assist in finding
a new company to service our piers please contact Rory Leyden at rory.leyden@hoffmaster.com

Thanks,
Rory
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